COMMUNITY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CENTRE

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY, BURNABY, BC, CANADA, V5A 1S6

March 7, 2003

Professor Peter Newman Director, Sustainability Policy Unit Government of Western Australia Policy Office 15th floor, 197 St. George's Terrace Perth 6000, WA Australia

Via fax: 011 61 (08) 9322 1213

Dear Peter,

Thank you for bringing to my attention the important work you and your Government are doing to create a sustainable development strategy for Western Australia.

I am most impressed by the extensive processes that you are undertaking, and I am sure that many practitioners and policy-makers around the work will be eager to see how your work progresses.

I particularly recommend that you be sure to share your work with the International sustainability community through organisations such as the International council for Local Environmental Initiatives and through publications such as the journal *Local Environment*.

Sincerely

Mark Roseland Director